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From: Beverly Frazier <bfrazier@sjcfl.us>
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 10:21 AM
To: Megan Wright <mwright@sjcfl.us>
Subject: FW: New submission from Contact Us
 
Please add this correspondence to the public record for Magic Beach. I have already
responded to Ms. Scalingi. Thank you!
 
From: Olivia Willis <owillis@sjcfl.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, April 15, 2025 8:52 AM
To: Beverly Frazier <bfrazier@sjcfl.us>
Subject: FW: New submission from Contact Us

 
Good day,

 
County Administration is in receipt of the email below. In a review of the email, it appears your
department was the intended recipient. Please respond directly to the requestor.

 
If I can do anything to assist, please let me know.

 
Thank you,

 
 
 

Olivia Willis
Executive Assistant to the County Administrator
Office of the County Administrator
St. Johns County Board of County Commissioners
500 San Sebastian View, St. Augustine FL  32084
904-209-0583  |  www.sjcfl.us
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From: St. Johns County, Florida <noreply@sjcfl.us> 
Sent: Monday, April 14, 2025 8:19 PM
To: INFO <INFO@sjcfl.us>
Subject: New submission from Contact Us

 
Name

  Katherine F. Scalingi

Email

  kscalingi@gmail.com

Phone

  (603) 315-8353

Message

 
I just saw a report on First Coast News about the possible demolition of the Magic Beach Motel. I don’t
live there, but why would you tear down such an iconic and historic structure. History sells and that’s a
unique piece of local history. Please, please try to save it, they aren’t making them like that anymore.
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